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It Is brought to the notice of all those APL ration card holders of Port 

Blair and Ferrargunj Tehsil that after of all. possible effort made by the 

department through electronic media and print requesting all aadhaar 
members to get their aadhaar number 

unseeded members/bogus 

seeded/ bogus members deleted from their ration cards, considerable number 

of ration card holders have not yet approached this department for the same 

or submitting reason for not doing so. 

As such, the department had to constitute a team of department staff 

to contact all such ration card holders and verify the factual position of the 

members. 

Accordingly, on the basis of the report submitted by the team after 

verification, written notice has been issued to all such ration card holders 

through their respective fair price shops giving them a final opportunity to 

get the aadhaar seeded/bogus units deleted within 15 days from the receipt 

of the notice, failing which, the names of all such members shall be deleted 

from the ration cards without further notice. 

Further, for the convenience of the ration card holders, the list has 

also been uploaded on the departmental website. All such ration card holders 

may visit https://dcsca.andaman.gov.in/ Portal/Download/245_62.pdf to 

search for their name. Such, ration card holders also requested to collect the 

Assistant Director (CS&CA) 

written notice from their respective fair price shops. 
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